
 

 
 

 
 

The Greater Marshall Chamber of Commerce 2025 Annual Banquet will be held 
on April 22, 2025 at the Marshall Convention Center. We look forward to an 
impressive silent auction giving valuable advertising to you, our donor. The auction 

will open at 5:30 p.m. 
 

This silent auction has been a successful fundraiser for the Chamber with Member 
Investors, local businesses and caring community members donating auction items.  
We hope you will continue your support of this event with your donation. 

Your advertising opportunities include: 
 

 The name/logo of the donor next to the item 
 Listing in the Banquet program 
 Promotion on the Chamber website 

 Listing on the Greater Marshall Chamber of Commerce social media pages 
 

We appreciate your support of this exciting advertising opportunity for your 
business and fundraiser for our Chamber. 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Stacia Runnels  Kim Brown 
Executive Director  Director of Program and Events  

 

 

 

 
Yes! I would like to support the 2025 Chamber Banquet Silent Auction 

to gain valuable advertising at this signature event.  

 
 

Business Name:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name:  _____________________________________________________ 

 
Address:  __________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone__________________________  Email: _____________________________ 
 
Please pick up at the address above ___      I will bring my item by April 11____ 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
Dear Community Partner,  

 

 

The Chamber Board, Staff, and Ambassadors thank you for your generous 

donation of _____________________________(Value: $______) to 

the 2025 Annual Chamber of Commerce Banquet. We look forward to 

having you or your organization represented at this year’s Silent Auction!  

Your donation is integral in making our annual fundraising successful, and 

contributes to the overall operation of the Chamber as a non–profit 

organization.  Our mission remains our primary goal as we strive to better 

the economic, civic and cultural well-being of our area. 

Please see https://marshalltexas.com/ for all community events, and do 

consider joining us at the annual banquet!  As always, we appreciate your 

partnership in the community throughout the years, and look forward to 

being a valuable resource for you.  

 

 

With thanks,  

 

Stacia Runnels, Executive Director  

Kim Brown, Director of Programs & Events 

 

https://marshalltexas.com/

